
All Senators in Salem 

March 26, 2023 

Opposition to SB348 

 

I’m opposed to SB 348 as it infringes on my second amendment rights to Keep 

and Bear arms.  

This bill is forced in at the 11th hour on Friday, and Not given the State to voice it’s 

opinion or opinions. 

Bill 114 is still in the legal system and this SB 348 circumvents the 114. 

114 was voted on by the State in the last election and, it’s unconstitutional as 

written. 

 

Your immediate stopping this bill till 114 is worked out in the courts is the 

prudent and ethical coarse of action. 

 

As a gun owner, if you pass this bill, the gun black market will spin out of control. 

You have no idea; sportsmen will get their firearms and ammo. Adding additional 

fees is a money grab.  

 

I voice my NO on SB 348 

 

Sincerely, 

Pete M Dumont 

Bend, OR.  

541-788-7857 
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